
The Landscaping and Turfgrass Class was honored by a
visit from 4-Evergreen. Students had the opportunity to
learn what it is like to work for this company and even
drive some of the equipment. 
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 “Where the Future Starts: The Falcon
Journey” Our students are ready to soar

into their bright futures! 

Mrs. Lauran’s CKLA
curriculum lesson,

students engaged in
an interactive word-

chaining activity
using large letter

cards. 

The LCHS Class of 2009 reunited this
past weekend to reminisce, reconnect,

and celebrate 15 years of memories.

Thank you to all that attended the Thanksgiving family
event at LK and MN this week! Also, thank you to LCHS

Culinary students and community partners. 
Everyone enjoyed the delicious Thanksgiving meal

prepared by our amazing cafeteria staff!



LCMS football players and cheerleaders proudly
represented at the West TN Middle School

Football All-Star Game on November 4! The LCMS
cheerleaders want to extend a huge thank you to
our amazing sponsors! Your support helps them
bring school spirit to life and cheer on our teams

with pride!

The LCMS Lady Falcons hosted a successful
Pee Wee Basketball Fundamentals Camp. The

athletes had the chance to showcase what they
learned during the boys' halftime this week. 

These beautiful works of art at LK were made possible by
the TVA School Uplift Team Grant and MK Alford. Mrs.
Ana’s SWAG kids made trail mix for all the faculty and

staff at Lara Kendall. LCHS boys' athletes helped at this
week's Mid-South Food Bank! 

Brag tags and positive office 
referrals at MNES!

LCHS vs Westview


